## 

## **Year 2 Twilight Christmas Carols**



**ひひひひひひひひひひひひひひひひひひひひひひひひひひひひひ** 

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you to Year 2's Christmas Carols in the school hall on Monday 12<sup>th</sup> December 2016 from 6pm - 7pm. Children will need to arrive at 5:45pm. We would like the children to wear a Christmas jumper or party clothes. Parents are also welcome to come in their Christmas jumpers too!

Tickets will cost £1.50 each and can be purchased via ParentPay (2) tickets per family only). Once your payment has been accepted, the office will be notified and tickets will be sent home with the children closer to time.

We are sure you'll appreciate how difficult it is for children to perform if there are lots of distractions so unfortunately no pre-school children or babies will be admitted to the performance. Please make other arrangements as refusal can often offend.

We look forward to celebrating with you.

## The Year 2 Team



Please Note: The use of cameras for photographs and videos are permitted at the performance for personal use only.